

21st CCLC Facilitator Online Survey Email Reminder

Hello Making facilitators,

This is a friendly reminder to please complete the Making program facilitator survey no later than **end of the day tomorrow**. Information from this survey will benefit the museum field and the public and will inform New York Hall of Science as to your experiences facilitating the Making activities at your 21st CCLC site.

Your responses to the survey will remain anonymous, unless otherwise required by law. **The survey will take about 12 minutes to complete.** Click below to begin:

[INSERT SURVEY LINK]

If you have any questions on the survey or any difficulty accessing the survey, please email Sara Greller at sgreller@edc.org.

Thanks again for all your help.

Best, Erin Stafford and Sara Greller